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	Nursery

	We have been very busy in Nursery over the last week, preparing the children for their move into Reception and introducing them to life in school. The children had lots of fun visiting the dinner hall and visiting the teachers in Reception. We have also been learning the Flamenco. This week, the children have had lots of fun stamping their feet and clapping their hands, learning how to move to the music.



	Reception

	
	This week the children have been learning about the country Spain. They have learnt different facts about the country and all about their traditional dance of Flamenco. They have enjoyed learning Flamenco dance moves and showed their creativity by creating flags, masks and fans. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have learnt. We have also been practising our skills ready for Sports Day. Well done to all the children for joining in, you were all great competitors!  

	Year 1

	1
	In Year 1 we are learning all about Scotland, as this is our country for our Cultural Carnival in September. So far, we have learnt key facts about the country and their different traditions. The children have enjoyed learning about the legend of the Loch Ness Monster and have designed their own monster. They have learnt about tartan and have made their own. The children have learnt how to do the Ceilidh Dance (A Scottish traditional dance). What a fantastic Sports Day we had! The children really enjoyed taking part and having you cheer them on. Thank you to all of those parents who came to Parents Evening, we hope you found it worthwhile and enjoyed meeting your child’s new class teacher! Homework is to make a fact file on Scotland and the best ones will be on display during our Cultural Carnival. Just a reminder that there will be no more reading books sent out until September.

	Year 2

	2A
	This week in 2A, we have been researching the history, geography, cuisine and culture of Brazil. We have all been able to name the countries of South America and point out where they are on a map. Also, we have learned about the Amazon Rainforest and how important it is for life globally and we discussed the problems of deforestation and how important it is that we begin to protect it to prevent it from disappearing altogether.

	2D
	This week in 2D we have been learning all about Brazil. We have learned about Carnival and the Samba band. We have been very crafty, making mini drums, masks and tie dying bandannas. We have had lots of fun!

	2K
	2K have been learning all about Brazil. They have learnt many facts about Brazil such as the capital city and human and physical features.  The children thoroughly enjoyed learning all about the Amazon Rain forest in Brazil. They have learnt that it is home to many dangerous creatures such as piranhas. We also made some drums out of yogurt pots and learnt some Samba dancing. The children really enjoyed this. Good job everyone.

	
	



	Year 3

	3G
	In 3G we have been incredibly busy learning about New Zealand. In Literacy we have become researchers in order to learn more about the history of New Zealand which is going to help us write our non-chronological reports. In our Numeracy lessons we have studied the endangered birds of New Zealand and represented this data in bar charts and pictograms. In our afternoon sessions, we have been getting creative making our own Maori masks and kiwi birds. Let's keep up this hard work into our final week of Year 3.

	3O
	In Year 3 this week we have been discovering all about New Zealand. We have been doing lots of research so we can write our Non-chronological reports all about the country. We have also looked at the endangered birds in New Zealand and used our statistics knowledge to draw tables and bar charts to display this data. Also as part of our New Zealand topic we have been learning all about the Haka, a traditional dance which is very fierce and you have to pull very funny faces, which we really enjoyed.

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been continuing to learn all about New Zealand! We have been reading some traditional tales as well as producing some Maori artwork. For our literacy work we have been writing non-chronological reports all about the key aspects of the country. We have also been choreographing and practising our Haka dance which is coming along well!

	Year 4
4A

     4G 

     4P
This week in 4A in Numeracy we have been finding acute, obtuse and right angles in street dance poses and creating our own symmetrical designs of American cheerleaders. For Literacy we have look at three popular landmarks in the USA and been writing a setting description about them using ambitious vocabulary and figurative language. Additionally, we have been crafting pom-poms, American styled masks and super fridge magnets.

This week in 4G we have been revisiting work from this year to help us in our tests. We have done brilliantly this week to complete all of our tests and all the children have done themselves proud. It is clear that all the children have worked very hard this year as the effort they have put into their tests is amazing. To complete our week, we have started on our school topic of dance and Year 4 has been given street dance and cheer leading from the USA.

In literacy, we have been identifying different landmarks in the USA to write our setting description about. We have tried really hard to include ambitious vocabulary within our writing. In numeracy, we looked at symmetrical shapes and created cheerleading designs that were symmetrical! We have really enjoyed being taught rugby by the WASPS team and hope they come back next year!


	Year 5

	5J
	This week in 5J, we have all been working incredibly hard. In Numeracy, we have been converting the Arabic number system into Japanese and completing sums with Japanese numbers. In Literacy, we have been thinking about the features of persuasive texts and designing our own leaflets. In IPC, we have been looking at how origami can be used in a variety of artistic ways. Well done, 5J! 

	5C
	What an incredibly busy week for 5C! In Literacy, we have been looking at how Japanese Culture has given us poetry in the form of Haikus! In Numeracy, we have been learning the numbers from 1-10 in Japanese. In IPC, we have been making intricate Japanese-inspired bookmarks in preparation for Multi-cultural Day in September. Keep up the hard work, 5C! 

	5B
	5B have had a fantastic week this week. In Literacy, we have been writing our own persuasive leaflets telling readers about Japanese Culture. In Numeracy, we have been using Japanese numbers to complete our times tables.  In RE this week, we have been learning about the different Japanese Deities. Keep up the hard work, 5B! 


	Year 6

	6S
	Following the success and subsequent end of the museum project, Year 6 have been busy rehearsing their Year 6 leavers’ assembly. There will be lots of entertainment involved and a few surprises this year!

	6T
	It has been another busy week in 6T. Thank you for your support of the children on Monday.They really enjoyed presenting their museums and it was a pleasure to see their confidence as they spoke to you. Graduation evening was a great success and we hope they will remember it for a long time to come. The children are now busy practising for their Leavers' Assembly.

	6N
	In 6N this week the children have been working towards their Leavers’ Assembly for the last week of term. The children have all taken on roles and contributed towards it. The children also graduated this week and we recapped many positive memories from the year. The children are all looking forward to their last week at Dorrington Academy.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 14th July 2017





DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July – Teacher Training Days.





Friday 21st July – School closes to pupils for the Summer Holiday


                              at 1.30pm.                                                     


Monday 4th September – Teacher Training Day.


Tuesday 5th September – School opens to pupils at the normal                                            


                                            times.





                                                   KIDS CLUB





Summer is almost here!  Bring on the fun!  Kids Club holiday forms are now available. Pick up a form today as spaces are filling up …don’t miss out!


           We are open for the first four weeks of the summer holiday. 


         Contact Clare or Marcia on 07940555263 for more information





School trips


School trips are curriculum based and arranged to enhance the   children’s learning. However, if not enough contributions are received to fund these trips in the future, then it will become necessary to cancel them.





                              












































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 30th June 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
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�
KS1�
        1B�
    92.67%�
KS2�
4A�
92.00%�
�
REC�
RS�
    90.00%�
Year 3�
3R�
89.33%�
�
Year 1�
1B�
    92.67%�
Year 4�
4A�
92.00%�
�
Year 2�
2K�
    91.33%�
Year 5�
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�
�
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6S�
89.67%�
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Punctuality�
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KS1 Winners�
2D�
0 LATES�
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2K�
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KS2 Most Lates�
5B�
9 LATES�
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YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18
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MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches and Fidget Spinners are prohibited in school and will be confiscated.








Summer Concert DVD and Year 6 Compilation Disc of Photographs





Copies of these discs are available from the school office at a cost of £2 per disc.








BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.





NURSERY PLACES 2017





If your child was born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, Nursery places are available for September 2017. Please contact the school office.











“Together we are stronger"








